Kidblog.org
http://kidblog.org/username/

Dear Parents,
I would like the class to participate in a blog called Kidblog.org. Kidblog is a forum specifically designed for elementary and middle school students. It is safe and monitored. There are no advertisements on the site. It will simply be used for writing. 

Our class blog is only accessible with a valid user name and password. I am the administrator of the blog and can accept, delete, or suggest edits on posts and comments. Negative content posted will not be permitted, and rules apply the same on the blog as they do on campus. Consequences will follow if behavior does not reflect BCPS guidelines. 
I would like to post a weekly prompt that the students will answer. Posts can be seen by other students, so the prompts will be opinion based and will not compromise the privacy of the others in the class. However, students can comment on posts. This is the hope. Comments are designed to open up a forum for higher level thinking. The class and I are currently talking about example comments, positive responses and the importance of deeper thinking and explaining reasoning.

The prompts will be content based, for the most part. Occasionally, we will have a fun prompt, like this first one focused on the Olympics. When we do not have time in class to dig into a topic, we can use the blog. When technology is assessed through our standards, we can use the blog. Students will be told the day a prompt is posted and will be given a time frame to answer; typically 3 – 5 days. 

I feel it is so important to teach safe and constructive use of technology. I would like the opportunity to do that for your student this year in a fun way. You are welcome to log into your student’s page at any time and take a look. If they won’t give you the password, let me know and I’ll get it to you. ( 

Let me know your thoughts!

Thanks,

